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THE BULLY 
Number 1: 4 July 2012 

July is Literacy Month   

 
 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

 

Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by 

10am by phone or email on  

9727 0236 or 0428 915 571 

deanandgail@hotmail.com  

 

(apologies to Rose Hotel 

have been discontinued)   

 

Send Contributions & 

Information for the Bully 

to: 
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au 

 

CELEBRATIONS      
4-11July 2012 

BIRTHDAYS PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION ANNIVERSARIES 

Peter Hill  9/7 Esther Gillingham  6/7 N/A N/A 

    

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, 11 July  2012 
 

Next week’s guest speakers are  
Four Visiting Chinese Medical Students  enrolled in the 

Rural Clinical School, Bunbury. 
 

Guest speaker on 25  August 

Mike Lishman 

Quote of the week:  Not to be sure 
opens up new opportunities to search for 
the truth. 
 

The Changing of the Guard 
This week was our Change-Over dinner, held at the Lighthouse Hotel 
on 4 July.  Over 80 Rotarians, partners and guests enjoyed a 
sumptuous dinner of assorted canapés and a choice of marinated 
chicken breast with tomato & capsicum sauce or char grilled  sirloin 
with sticky garlic and red wine jus. This was followed by a substantial 
serving of sticky date pudding or apple & pear pie.  Special guests 
included the Mayor, David Smith and wife Tresslyn, and two of Glenys’ 
children Daniel and Shannon.   
 

     

 
 

Continued over the page 

Rotary Club of 

SOUTH BUNBURY(INC) 
PO Box 324BUNBURY WA 6231 

www.rotarysouthbunbury.org  

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/
http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/
mailto:deanandgail@hotmail.com
mailto:dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au
http://www.freevector.com/site_media/preview_images/FreeVector-Champagne-Party.jpg
http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/
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Toasts 
Stephen Hinton presented a toast to Rotary International; current membership is over 
1.2 m world-wide. 
Ben Andrews, responded by summing up the new theme of Peace Through Service, 
introduced  by International president and Japanese born , Sakuji Tanaka. 
Terry Coote, followed with the toast to partners in recognition of  their help and 
support on projects, sausage sizzles, and the weekly commitment to Rotary 
meetings. 
Jennifer Coote, responded on behalf of partners with a vote of thanks for 
recognizing the sacrifices they make for Rotarians attendance at weekly meetings. 
 
 

   
 
 

 

 
 
Special thanks  

to Pauline Hinton for the beautiful table decorations. 
 

 
Thanks Jim Stephen for slide show of the 
year that has been! Jim ran a 
competition all year to put a caption on a  
tragic photo of Zaki using his phalanges 
as a tool for measurement.  Jim received 
four admirable responses including ; I 
promise I am only going to take this 
much off!  I  missed the plane by this 
much!  Something about Wee Willy 
Winky…..( let’s not go there) But the 
winning caption 
was……………………………………… 
This is how close I was to saving his life , 
but I was singing the blues!!!!  
 

Weekly  Competition 
Thanks to Boyd Brown, who donated Telstra products as this week’s prizes. 
Ben Andrews  won a Telstra Smart phone- just what you need Ben! 
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David  Sutherland, won a Easy View cordless phone- just some of the perks David! 
Lee Dillon won 1 month’s access to Broad band. 
Murray Harris will be singing in rain with his new umbrella 
 

 

 

   

 

Fines; 
 

Since it was the 4th July (Independence 
Day), Turk Ellis gave us a history lesson 
on the US of A.  
Peter Hill carried the box  for phoning 
Turk in Broome whilst he was on a 
SECRET  wedding anniversary. Moral of 
the story -GPS is a good thing if you 
haven’t got it on your phone!  Second 
moral; Turk has set the bar for wedding 
anniversaries guys so lift your game! ( 
not to mention the pearls!!!!!) 

 

 Fines that followed included comparisons between Rotary members and  USA 
historical characters.  Can you guess who was compared to:  first female secretary 
of state,  famous gangsters ( Al Capone), actors ( Clint Eastwood) , entertainers 
(Sinatra), racing, financiers ( Rockefellers), medicos ( Dr Kildare), construction ( 
empire state builders), sportsman ( Mohammad Ali- this was  a hard call but the 
cyclist got done!) 
Yeah Bro Turk- the creative juices (wine) must have been flowing when you did 
this one. 
 

President’s  Report 
This has been tabled on the website, with the financial audit to be completed in 
October.  Glenys remembered some good things; the fines- Ben, new apprentice 
funeral director, measures up Greg after an illness, Kim reports car stolen- police 
find car, with owner driving it!  Five new members.  
The not so good news was the passing of Eli Ghasseb,  and a number of old 
favourites  retired or transferred. Some surprises were being a trustee of a 
deceased estate. 
Glenys  thanked her committee; with some characteristically named  bottles of 
wine.   Guess who got a bottle of wine called  Inheritance;  Balance; Element; 
Promised Land; Scribblers- they were so clever I couldn’t recall all of them!  
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Paul Harris Fellowship; 
 
 
Thanks to Ray Philp for the slide show of past 
members- lots of giggles about hairstyles and 
glasses. Congratulations to our past members. 

Wally Jones  presented the latest award to  Ray 
Jordan -  a very humble , man of few words ( not 

my experience of him, I can tell you !).   
 

However, it was astonishing  to learn of your  
contributions to community Ray-  to name a few;  
extensive service with volunteer fire brigade in 
southwest towns; work with Asian orphanage, 
reading glasses, stamps, ring pulls, scout camps, 
Treendale house, Food bank, schools’ breakfast 
programmes…. We acknowledge your years of 
community service mate !  Well done ! 

 

 
100% attendance awards;  

 
 Congratulations to Glenys M, Ray P, Rod D, Stephen H, Zaki D, John G;  

 

Derm Foster Award; 
 

Terry Coote was the recipient of this year’s 

international service award for his involvement with the 
Kokoda trip, water project in Loi Loi and Treendale 
Residential care project. 
 

 
 

Rotarians of the Year; 
 

Congratulations to Ray Philp ( ITC); Rod Downe (membership); Mike Honeywell 
(BTBall) Gordon Golby ( craftsman); Peter Hill ( Chn Fair), Bruce Lynch ( Men’s 
Shed), Boyd Brown ( sausage sizzler); Murray Harris( BBQ, fundraising, photos) 
 

 
Handover 

Ray presented another historic slide show of all the president’s men from the past 
45 years. The chain of office was a bit lighter in Wally Jones’ day and Terry Coote 
was a baby photo!   President Glenys couldn’t wait to hand over the chain of office 
to president elect Stephen Hinton.  Stephen congratulated Glenys on her 
outstanding  contribution to the club, having ticked off all the projects and jobs 
she intended to complete in her year of office.  Stephen thanked members for the 
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support they are going to give him and emphasized this year’s focus was on 
membership- looking after the current members and recruitment of more women 
and younger members, and the move to a more paper less communications 
portfolio. 
 

 
 

 

 

Members News 
Rob Prescott is out and about in Bunbury, he can’t remember the month before or 
after hospitalization, but he is coming good and should be back soon. 
 
Peter Hill is now the official FIFO holiday and golfing guru! In Bunbury for just 7 
days this time! 
 

Reminders: 
11 Aug Black Tie Ball 
25 Aug Mike lishman guest speaker 
21 Nov DG Bob Cooper visits 
 
 

 
 
 

Responsibilities  

for the next fortnight! 
 

Duties: July  11
th

-  July 18
th

  

Host & Grace Ray Jordan Ray Jordan 

Properties Jamie Challis Jamie Challis 

Properties Sandro Agrizzi Sandro Agrizzi 

Reception Steven Clunning Steven Clunning 

Reception Neil Hamilton Neil Hamilton 

Introduction Naru Pal Naru Pal 

Thanks Bruce Lynch Bruce Lynch 

Ticket Sales Andy Perella Andy Perella 

Fines Roger Veen Roger Veen 

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop Murray Connop 
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                              Members are most 
welcome to make contributions to the Bully, please email me by Friday 12.00 
 

ED  

We ‘re 

having fun 

We’re watching you 

two ! 

It’s all 

good ! 


